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COMMISSIONER’S RECORD P

June 15, 1960

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned
session with all members of the Board present.

Additional bills for equipment and supplies were allowed as per the allow-
ance record.

Welfare matters were discussed with the County Welfare Director, Mrs.
Frances Leckron.

Motion was made by Mr. Kampschroeder to increase courthouse employees $15
per month; also road and bridge department, engineer‘'s department, bindweed, park
and sheriff's department - Engineer to receive a $25 per month increase. There was

no second to the motion. Commissioners Hayden and Ouadahl wanted to check other
salaries before voting on the motion.

No further business, the Board adjourned to meet on Saturday, June 18th.
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June 18, 1960

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular adjourned
s8ession with all members of the Board present.

Welfare matters were discussed with the County Weiiare Director, Mrs. Frances
Leckron.

Road and bridge matters were discussed with the County Engineer, Casey Rice.

No further business, theBoard adjourne?/%o meet on Monday, June 20%th
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446 [P
D. E. Mathia, County Clerk.
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June 20, 1960

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met in regular ad Jjourned
sesslion with all mempers of the Board present.

Road and bridge matters were discussed with the County Engineer, Casey Rice.

No further business, the Board ad journed to meet on Wednesday, June 22, 1960.

June 22, 1960
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The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met 1in regular ad journed
sSession with all members of the Board present.

Brand and Brand, Attorneys, met with the Board about the collectiocns of back
personal tax. The Commisaioners and County Attorney agreed to go ahead with the
Contract as agreed.

No further business, the Board ad journe
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June 25, 1960

The Board of County Commissioners of Douglas County met 1in regular adjourned |
Session with all members of the Board present.

Mr. Howard, City Librarian and a group from over the County met with the
Board 1in regard to a mobile librarian and library. The Commissioners are going to

study the project and will decide by July 1st. Cost for first year - $28,500 on
contract.

Road matters were discussed with the County Engineer, Casey Ricé.

Welfare matters were discussed with Mrs. Leckrcn, County Welfare Director.

The Commissioners agreed to purchase a lawn mower for the Courthouse grounds |
from Zimmerman Hardware - the Hardware store allowing $25 for the old machine, the
County paying $34.00.




